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I strongly support the ban on fracking in the Delaware River Basin and am heartened to see a
proposed ban on drilling in the area. Please take this one step further and ban the use of DRB water
in fracking at other sites and the dumping of fracking wastewater in our area. I lived in north Texas
until two years ago and saw first hand how badly this process contaminates water. Please take
strong measures to prevent the same thing from happening here. Thank you.
 


